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ROSSBURGH AND WINKELSPRUIT DRIVER LEARNER TESTING STATIONS RE-OPENED 

The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Transport is pleased to announce that the Rossburgh and 
Winkelspruit testing stations in Durban have now been opened after being temporarily closed due 
to havoc caused by last week’s storm. 

Rossburgh has been partially opened this morning, offering limited services. The renewal of 
licenses and the renewal of Professional Driving Permit (PRDP) including cashier services and 
card collections will continue. Driver and learner tests for those who already secured dates will 
continue however no new bookings will be accepted until all the infrastructure that was damaged 
during the storm is fully repaired.  

Operations at Winkelspruit are however fully back to normal 

A team assigned by the MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mxolisi Kaunda, is 
today on the ground to assess the functioning of all service centres at the testing stations and will 
give further update in due time. 

Kaunda has appealed for patience to members of the public and assured them that the 
Department is doing all it can to fully restore all operations. 

Ends/ 

 

Media contacts: 

Mluleki Mntungwa:0609741140/ 0606511138/ Mluleki.Mntungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 

Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462/ 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 

  

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za 

Twitter: @KZNTransport 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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